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28th November 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer and Participant 
 
Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award 
First Aid Training Session 
 
There will be a first aid training session for bronze participants on Sunday 12th January 2020 between 
9.00am and 1.00pm in the South Site Hall. Attendance is vital in order to comply with the DofE Health 
and Safety Policy for completing expeditions safely. Please complete the reply slip below and ask 
your child to return it to South Site Reception by Monday 9th December 2019. 
 
In the event of an emergency, we will be referring to the Parental Consent Form that you completed 
for use during this academic year, commencing September 2019. If there have been changes to any 
information you have submitted about your contact details or your child’s medical needs, then 
please request a replacement form from our North Site reception. This must be handed to the trip 
leader prior to the session.  
 
We look forward to the forthcoming training sessions and thank you for your support.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr D Semmons 
Duke of Edinburgh Award Manager 
dsemmons@helston.cornwall.sch.uk 
07719 086127 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award 
First Aid Training Session 
 
Name of Student: ………………………………………………………………   Tutor Group: …..…… 
 

 I consent to my child attending the Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award First Aid Training 
Session on Sunday 12th January 2020 between 9.00am and 1.00pm in the South Site Hall. 
              

 There have been no changes to my contact details or my child’s medical needs. 
 

 There have been changes to my contact details or my child’s medical needs and I have 
requested a replacement form from reception, which will be handed to my child’s trip 
leader prior to the event.    

 
 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO SOUTH SITE RECEPTION BY MONDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2019 
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